MEMO# 1373

August 28, 1989

PERFORMANCE NUMBERS FOR EXISTING SERIES [6~

August 28, 1989 TO: UNIT INVESTMENT TRUST COMMITTEE NO. 56-89 RE: PERFORMANCE NUMBERS FOR EXISTING SERIES

Kathie McGrath called me on Friday, August 25th to reopen this issue. I urged her to leave it alone at this time due to the large number of existing series and the fact that the Institute is concentrating its efforts on the development of a proposed final performance package for unit trusts. I believe that I was successful, but Kathie concluded by stating that we owe the SEC a proposed final package by December 7, 1989. Matthew P. Fink Senior Vice President and General Counsel

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.